What we want you to do

We want to know what you think about the proposed new fees. We need your feedback by **Wednesday 1 February** so we have time to consider your feedback before making a final decision. You can do this online at at www.waitaki.govt.nz, email consult@waitaki.govt.nz or post your feedback to, Waitaki District Council, Food Act Fee Setting, Private Bag 50058, Oamaru 9444.

Need more information?

hearings take place on Wednesday 15 February)

Key dates

For more information about the proposal go to www.waitaki.govt.nz.

Consultation opens: Consultation closes: Public hearings: Adoption of fees:	Friday 2 December 2016 Wednesday 1 February 2017 Wednesday 15 February 2017 Wednesday 29 March 2017
Setting fees under the Food Act - tell us what yo	ou think
Name Nicki Pennyrook Address H5 Thames St, Danar	Shotblack (ale)
Organisation (if applicable)	
Phone number 027 4932540	
comments I agree the council h	ave to recover their
cook but my main concern ,	s How Much this
will cost small business	
Previous Feets had a cap	on them, this
new sustem has no limit.)
Has the council done	a draft application
and calculated the cost.	
How long does the co	ouncil anticipate
an application to be proces	
It is hard enough	for small business
the Council need to help	us not hinder.
The look forward to	see what happen
now.	
Thank you.	
Nicki	
Do you wish to present your comments to Council? \(\sum_{No} \) \(\sum_{Yes} \) (\(Wes_{No} \)	e will contact you to arrange a suitable time -